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	 Greetings from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. We trust the Lord is blessing you in 
this New Year.  It is amazing how quickly time flies.
	 Since our last update, the Lord has added a new family to Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  Please pray 
for the Jonathan Guzman family, missionaries to the Yucatan Peninsula in Mexico.  They are now on deputation 
and are beginning to schedule meetings.  We praise the Lord for the increase in laborers.  This is an answer to 
prayer.  We have several others that we are talking and praying with regarding surrendering to missions.  We are 
thankful that God is still calling families to go.  For more details on the families currently on deputation, you can 
visit our website, mwbm.org, to find a complete list.  These families are available for meetings with your church.
	 With a new year, comes new opportunities.  We are excited for the upcoming events we have scheduled 
for 2025.  In April, we will host our annual Reach the World Youth Conference.  This year’s 
conference is scheduled for Saturday, April 12.  We are anticipating a great day.  We trust 
the Lord to work in the hearts of every person that will be gathered here that day.  Last year, 
we had our largest attendance ever, and we hope to surpass that number this year.  Will you 
help us pray?  Pray the Lord would give us a great day and that He would work in hearts and 
lives.  It is as the Lord said in Matthew 9:37b, The harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers 
are few.  We are praying that God would use this year’s conference to raise up more laborers 
into His harvest.  For more information and to register, you can scan the code on this letter.
	 We are also excited about our upcoming National Conference.  We host the MWBM 
National Conference every other year.  This year’s conference will be held at Peoples Baptist 
Church on November 9 - 12.  The National Conference is always a wonderful time together.  
We are praying the Lord would use our time together to challenge our hearts for a world in 
need of the Gospel and strengthen our calling to reach them.  Also this year, on Tuesday evening, we will be host-
ing a Labourers Together Pastor’s Banquet.  If you are interested in attending, please reach out to us.  
	 You may recall in our last letter that our Executive Board recently voted to construct a covered pavilion on 
our property.  This will be a great help with the various meetings we host here.  We are excited to share that we 
have now received the necessary permits from our county and construction will begin soon.  Also, the Lord has 
been supplying the great need to pay for this project.  We have received around 80% of our goal and need only 
$50,000 to have the project fully funded.  Will you help us pray that this remaining amount will come in?  We 
know God is able.
	 As always, we thank you for your prayers and support for the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Mis-
sions.  This makes it possible for us to service our missionary families all around the world.   We trust the Lord will 
give us the most productive year ever for His honor and glory.  Our prayer is that we will see more families called 
and more souls saved than ever before.
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